
 

 

Follow-up meeting: Conversion of contract workers 
 
The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs held a meeting with 
PSA on 3 September 2021 to provide feedback on the conversion of contract workers. 
 
The Department reported that it received the approval from the Office of the Premier for the permanent 
appointment of the 136 contract workers in the Department. The Department is busy developing a plan 
for the unfolding of the process for the permanent appointment of the 136 contract workers. 
 
A follow-up meeting will be held within the next two weeks, where the Department will present its plan to 
the PSA. The PSA is encouraged by the approach of the Department in and effort to speedily resolve this 
long-outstanding matter. Members will be informed of progress. 
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